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GRANTS – The Second Street Bridge is scheduled to be completed at the end of September.
The City of Grants plans to begin Second Street Phase 3 Road Reconstruction, from Stephens
Street to Washington Street, beginning September 19th and continuing through to the end of
December.

  

Second Street will continue to be shut down between Stephens Street and Washington Street
for this phase of construction. Access into Second Street will be limited to residents and school
employees that work in the school buildings along Second Street.

  

The detours for Second Street will remain east on Washington to Anderman Street, and west on
Washington Street to Mountain Road. The Special Projects Coordinator, has also contacted the
Cibola County Schools regarding the continued road closure and on the continued need for
alternate routes for the buses.

  

Phase 3 of the Second Street Road Reconstruction Project is being funded by a Municipal
Arterial Program (MAP) Grant and two Cooperative Agreements from the New Mexico
Department of Transportation, and Capital Outlay Funds from the State of New Mexico.

  

For more information or status updates, contact Paul Pena, Special Projects Coordinator, or
Deniece Cornett at the City of Grants Special Projects Office 523 Santa Fe Avenue or call the
office at (505) 285 - 3981.
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